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African Afternoon - Global Responsibility

Welcome to listen and share experiences of Finnish-African 
cooperation in the field of higher education.

Time May 8th 2013 at 12.00-14.30pm 
Place Frami F, Auditorium F110 
(Address: Kampusranta 11, Seinäjoki)

PROGRAMME
12.00 Opening of the seminar 

Mr. Jouni Niskanen, Vice President, Seinäjoki University of Applied Sciences
12.05 Students' performance 

Students of Umodzi Project from Kenya, Tanzania and Zambia
12.15 Keynote: “Participatory methods in community work”

Mr. John Siakavuba, Coordinator, Literature Section in the Department of Literature and Languages,
University of Zambia

12.30 Keynote: "North-South co-operation and the role of higher education institutions in 
capacity building" 
Ms. Terhi Evinen, Centre for International Mobility CIMO 

12.50 Coffee break
13.00 Introduction to Africa cooperation of Seinäjoki University of Applied Sciences

- Umodzi NSS Project
Mr. Jussi Kareinen, Senior lecturer, School of Culture and Design, Seinäjoki University of Applied 
Sciences 
- Health Africa NSS Project
Ms. Merja Seppälä, Senior lecturer, Centria University of Applied Sciences and Ms. Helli Kitinoja, 
Manager of International Affairs, Seinäjoki University of Applied Sciences

13.30 Keynote: "Musical arts as a tool for social change and development for life wellness"
Dr. Rose A. Omolo-Ongati, Chair of Music Department, The Department of Music & Theatre Studies, 
Maseno University, Kenya

13.45 Differences between African and Finnish studies
- As an exchange student from Uganda 
Exchange students Ms. Harriet Nannyondo and Ms. Joan Mukazungu, 
International Health Sciences University
- As an African degree student in Finland
Degree Students of Nursing and International Business Programmes of Seinäjoki University of 
Applied Sciences 

14.15 International choir of SeAMK 
14.30 Closing words

Ms. Helli Kitinoja, Manager of International Affairs, Seinäjoki University of Applied Sciences

The seminar is free of charge and it is held in English. During the seminar there is a possibility to 
have a cup of African coffee or tea. The seminar is a part of the cultural event “Seinäkuun Yö”. 
More information and registrations to the seminar by Sunday May 5th 2013 to Auri Lampinen, 
producer, auri.lampinen@seamk.fi
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